
REMOTE BRIEFING
Fahima Khankhara, Hub Lead for New Vision
English Hub, is inviting you to a short update
on an opportunity for your school.

We welcome headteachers and reading
leaders, committed to improving reading
teaching at their schools, to find out about
funding, free training and bespoke school
support offered through New Vision English
Hub.

Format: Zoom

Option 1: Tuesday 25th February 2025, 9.30 - 10.00 AM 
Option 2: Wednesday 26th February 2025, 3.30 - 4.00 PM 

Click here to book your preferred date

NEW VISION ENGLISH HUB

newvision.englishhub@elmhurst.newham.sch.uk @NewVIsEngHub

We will outline a number of ways we can support schools in North East
London and Essex: 

Offering eligible schools up to £6,000 funding towards phonics
resources and training

Delivering free training opportunities linked to phonics, early
language and Reading for Pleasure.

@NewVisEngHub      

https://forms.gle/MpfFJxkMvGGcF4Xh9

